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ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 
To: Public Service Commission of Utah 
 

From: Division of Public Utilities 
  Chris Parker, Director 
 Energy Section 
  Artie Powell, Manager 
  David T. Thomson, Technical Consultant 
 
Date: September 12, 2013 
 
Re: Docket No. 13-035-72 PacifiCorp’s Results of Operations Report for the Twelve 

Months Ended December 31, 2012.  In the Matter of PacifiCorp’s Results of 
Operations Report for the Utah Jurisdiction for the Twelve Months Ended 
December 31, 2012 

 
On April 30, 2013, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Commission its 

December 2012 Results of Operations and a confidential Wind Resources Report for the 

twelve months ended December 31, 2012.  The wind report was provided in compliance 

with the Commission’s final order in Docket No. 07-035-93.  On May 7, 2013, the 

Commission issued an Action Request to the Division requesting a review of the filing 

and to make recommendations.  The Commission asked the Division to report back by 

June 14, 2013. The Division requested and was granted an extension to file comments to 

September 15, 2013.  

The Division at this time is waiting to receive the majority of its Data Requests responses 

from the Company pursuant to its review of the results of operations report for the twelve 

months ended December 31, 2012. At this time the Division is unable to determine if 

follow up data requests will be required after review of the responses received from the 

Company on the above mentioned Data Requests.  If follow up inquiries are required the 



 
 
 

 

Division anticipates that the follow up responses will be received at or near the 30 day 

deadline for data requests.   

Due to the above and the anticipated work load of the Division during the month of 

October in preparation of the filing of Direct Testimony by- the audit staff in the Questar 

General Rate Case, the Division is hereby requesting that the Commission grant an 

additional extension of the due date of the Division’s response to the Action Request to 

November 15, 2013.   

 

CC: Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Michele, Beck, CCS 


